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Mr. Samuel J. Chilk

Secretary

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory
Commission

wWashington, D.C. 20555

RE: Proposed Rules Governing
Hearings For Operator
License Denials, 47 Fed.
Reg. 53028 (1982) .

Dear Mr. Chilk:

On December 27, 1982 we filed comments on the above
matter. We wish to include Long Island Lighting Company
in the list of licensees on whose behalf the comments
were filed.

Sincerely,

DEBEVOISE & LIBERMAN
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